The third Italian SRI Week is coming up from November 4th to 12th

The initiative, by now the most important event on Sustainable and Responsible Investment in Italy, will take place this year from

November 4th to 12th
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The 2014 edition, promoted and coordinated by the Italian Sustainable Investment Forum of which Intesa Sanpaolo has been a partner for many

years, is organised with the patronage of the Ministry of the Environment.

There are ten events confirmed, all offer free admission, with more than thirty sponsors and partners involved, including some of the main

financial groups operating nationally and internationally.

The results of two important Working Groups on sustainable and responsible investment, promoted by the Forum during the year and addressed
to insurance companies and real estate market operators, will be presented during the initiative. Particular attention will be given this year to
green economy and natural capital enhancement, as well as to the issue of climate change, with the official presentation of CDP Italy Climate

Change Report 2014.

The concluding event - which will be held on Wednesday, November 12th, at Palazzo Mezzanotte (the seat of the Italian stock exchange) - will

feature the European SRI Study 2014 official launch and the Sustainable Investor of the Year Award Ceremony.

For information and registration:
Tel. 0039 02 305160

eventi@finanzasostenibile.it

http://www.settimanasri.it/

Please follow the event on social channels:
Twitter @ItaSIF - #settimanasri2014

Facebook www.facebook.com/settimanasri



